
From: Akasha < >  
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 10:13 AM 
To: John Ronsley <  
Cc: Brad Smith <bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Jane Wolverton 
<jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih Rockafella <trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; ALBERT GRAY 

>; Amanda < >;  Art Moses 
>; Bob Grist < >; Finlay Jane < >; Finlay, B 

Brett < >;  Haydn Pritchard <  
Jim Humphry < >; Joaquin < >; Karen Grist 

>; Kurt Bandelow < >; Lindsay Williams 
>; Martin & Christine Andrews < >; Pat & Ian 

Mayhill < >; Peter Barrett < >; Richard 
>; Risa Smith < >; Serena Coutts 
>; Sheila Pritchard < >; Simon Patey 
 Suzanne Fournier < >; Thorsteinsson, Ann 

[PH] < >;  
 

 

 

Subject: Re: Crystal Mountain Water Management Plan 

 

Good morning all 

 

What excellent work Team North Galiano! I very much like the addition of "We 51 residents and 

neighbours ...". It's good to repeat the actual numbers of people signed on! 

 

On Sun, 1 May 2022 at 07:56, John Ronsley < > wrote: 

Dear Trustees and Mr. Smith, 

 

Please find attached a letter from 51 north Galiano neighbours demanding a new and more 

thorough groundwater study at Crystal Mountain. 

 

I would also ask that this letter be posted on the Islands Trust Web Site. 

 

Thank-you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

J Ronsley 

Galiano 
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